Basketball Intramural Program

There will be an intramural basketball program offered in the morning for all fifth grade students.  Games will be held in the gym at SNIS (see attached schedule for dates and times).  The school will provide all equipment needed to participate.  If your child is interested, he/she will need to bring in the permission slip below prior to his/her first game.  
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--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

SNIS Basketball Permission Slip

My child has permission to participate in the morning basketball intramural program held at Sarah Noble Intermediate School.

Student’s Name________________________________________________

Parent Signature________________________________________________

Teacher’s Name________________________ Date____________________

* Please return to Mr. Mumma 
